
Lewis Centre 250-338-5371
389 Old Island Highway, Courtenay

courtenay.ca/cozycorner

Dear Parents and Guardians,
The month of February offers many special moments to talk about friends, family and caring.

 Valentine’s Day:
Please feel free to have your child wear red or pink on Wednesday February 14 &/or Thursday February 
15. We will be celebrating with a pancake breakfast for morning classes & lunch for afternoon classes. 
Children will have the opportunity to make Valentines in class, no commercial cards are required.

Many thanks,
Cozy Corner Preschool

Kindergarten Registration for 2024/2025 School Year is on now!
Most students will attend their neighbourhood school. To determine your neighbourhood school visit 
www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/kindergarten-registration and click on School Locator. Parents/guardians 
are asked to register their children at their current neighbourhood school beginning on January 23. 
Registering will help ensure there is a spot available in the local neighbourhood school catchment.

Cozy Corner PreschoolCozy Corner Preschool
February NewsFebruary NewsFebruary News

Cozy Corner is welcoming a practicum student from North Island College; Maggie Mah will be with 
us Tuesdays & Thursdays from now until April. Maggie is bringing a lot of enthusiasm and great 
ideas to the program, and we are excited to welcome her to the team.
We may be enjoying hot cocoa on colder days, please let us know if you have any 
questions or concerns.
      

Parents Corner:
Fees are due on the 1st of each month. Fees can now be paid online, please take the time to call the 
office if you are having troubles paying online. Payment can also be made by visiting or calling the front 
office at 250-338-5371.
Please label all belongings to avoid mix-ups. The children are provided a small bin to store inside shoes 
and items that are to remain at school.
Please send children prepared for outside play every day, we go out rain or shine.

Notable Dates:
SD71 Pro-D Day February 16 - Preschool OPEN
FAMILY DAY February 19 - Preschool CLOSED
Lewis Centre is hosting FREE Family Day Activities on February 19!
Activities include: gymnastics, bouncy castles, craft area, face painting, entertainment 
& more! Stay tuned for more information.
Early Years Winter Programming has begun! There is still time to register your 3 - 5 year old in the following:
Mini Chefs – Tuesdays 10:30 am		  Lil’ Dangles Hockey – Tuesdays 9:00 am
Budding Bakers – Tuesdays 12:30 pm	 Soccer Stars – Mondays 10:30 am
Kooky Cooking – Fridays 1:00 pm	
** For Kooky Cooking - Talk to our staff regarding teacher drop off after preschool ****

Looking ahead to Spring Break: 
Cozy Corner Preschool will be closed for one week: March 25 - March 29, 2024


